
IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR TOWN OF BALDWIN RESIDENTS   

 

THAT CONTRACT WITH  

 

WASTE MANAGEMENT: 

 

 

DUE TO THE UNUSUAL SPRING OUR TOWN ROAD WEIGHT RESTRICTIONS 

 

HAVE GONE ON EARLIER THAN NORMAL. 

 

WASTE MANANGEMENT WILL NOT BE TRAVELING OUR ROADS UNTIL 

 

THOSE BANS HAVE BEEN LIFTED. 

 

IF YOU ARE A TOWN OF BALDWIN RESIDENT AND CONTRACT WITH 

 

WASTE MANAGEMENT PLEASE MAKE ARRANGEMENTS TO  

 

BRING YOUR GARBAGE AND RECYCLING TO OUR COLLECTION CENTER. 

 

IT IS LOCATED AT 2399-90TH AVE., AND IS OPEN  

 

EVERY WEDNESDAY, FROM 1-7 PM. 

 

TOWN OF BALDWIN RESIDENTS ONLY 
 


